
From: Robert Wills
To: DGR Inbox
Subject: THREAT TO DONATED FUNDS OF CHARITABLE ORGANIZATIONS.
Date: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 4:12:06 PM

FROM   ROBERT AND VIVIEN WILLS
              
              

WE WISH TO OBJECT TO ANY LEGISLATION UNDER CONSIDERATION WHICH WOULD
REQUIRE
ENVIRONMENT CHARITIES TO HAVE THEIR DONATED FUNDS SEQUESTERED IN ANY WAY
THAT THE
ORGANIZATIONS CONSIDERED WOULD BE A THREAT TO THEIR BASIC RIGHTS OF PRETEST.

Sent from Windows Mail - 



From: Robert Wills
To: DGR Inbox
Subject: PROPOSED LEGISLATION AGAINST ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AGENCIES.
Date: Friday, 4 August 2017 10:36:29 AM

FROM
 
ROBERT AND VIVIEN WILLS

 
OUR ANNUAL DONATION LIST OF WORTH CAUSES INCLUDE CARE, ENVIRONMENT VICTORIA,
ETHIOPIAID,GREEN PEACE,OXFAM, RED CROSS, VISION AND W.W.F.
WE ARE ADVISED THAT THE GOVERNMENT IS CONSIDERING LEGISLATION TO REQUIRE
ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AGENCIES TO
DIVERT UP TO 50% OF THEIR DONATIONS RECEIVED TO DESIGNATED ACTIONS, REGARDLESS OF
ALL OTHER CONSIDERATIONS OF THEIR ENDEAVOURS.
WE FEEL THIS PROPOSAL IS PUNITIVE AND HURTFUL AND ASK FOR IT TO BE ABANDONED.
 
IF THE INFORMATION WE HAVE RECEIVED IS ERRONEOUS, WE WOULD BE PLEASED TO RECEIVE
ADVICE DIRECTLY FROM THE
APPROPRIATE DEPARTMENT OF THE GOVERNMENT.
 
YOURS SINCERELY,
 
ROBERT WILLS.




